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Sites considered for solar facilities

1. exclude wilderness or roadless areas 2. should have an EIS

3. preferably sited near existing roads 4. expedite all requests as fast as legally possible

I am concerned about mining and oil and gas leases and rehabilitation of the land, but I view solar projects as quite benign.
Most projects should be feasible adjacent to major highways.

Ralph Wells



